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Hi Grant Pilkington,

I'm sorry to be submitting my public comment late- but better late than never.

I am concerned about gerrymandering. It's high time we join the national movement to stop this unjust practice.
If somebody's vote is counted where they are imprisoned than their children should also be able to go to public
schools in that district. Not going to happen right? So -I hope you will represent my concerns.

Thanks,

Eli Nixon

66 Ridge St.

Pawtucket, RI

02860



